
 

13th September 2023  

Dear Kiwilele whānau,  

East Auckland Kiwilele Jam  

Elim Christian College, Mt Albert as part of Kiwilele schools have been learning songs and will be performing on 
the day. This year, Kiwilele Jam will be held in the Elim, Golflands Campus Hall on Friday, 20th of October. Suzy 
Cato will be the host for the day.  

It is important that students wear their school uniform and bring their own morning tea, lunch and water 
bottle. Mr. Nate Collings, Music teacher at MAC will be transporting the students to the venue on that day 
using the Elim Church van. This jam is for students only, we will not have a live audience.  

Photos and videos will be taken throughout the day and will be shared with the wider Kiwilele group. These 
photos and videos will be shared on school websites, Youtube, the NZ Ukulele facebook page, and other 
learning platforms such as Seesaw, Schoology, etc.  

Please complete the permission below to give permission for your child to attend this day and to indicate if 
you allow your child to be photographed and filmed. Thank you.  

 

 

Ngā mihi, 
Mrs Yung Chang  

Music Specialist Teacher  

East Auckland Kiwilele Jam – trip, photo and video permission form  

h"ps://forms.gle/KFDf9CXj6mVte3N29 
 

https://forms.gle/KFDf9CXj6mVte3N29

